
Father Bartell: 
 
Thank you for sharing your wonderful stories of your journey to share God’s work among all of 
God’s people and especially those in Central America. You have provided a wonderful example 
for all Notre Dame students of what it means to serve Him and our Lady’s university in the way 
Father Sorin envisioned.  We are especially grateful that you have become such a dear friend to 
our family after spending your senior year of college as my father’s roommate. Congratulations 
on a tribute well deserved. 
 
 
Nancy and Dominick Driano 
 
 
P.S. I hope we can celebrate with a large dish of ice cream for you—one of your favorite treats! 
 


